
Local Notice to Mariners      

 

 
   
 

F4 Navigation Buoy Damaged – Sadgroves Creek 
Channel  

Notification 

Port Users are advised of damage to a Navigation Buoy in the Sadgroves Creek Channel and to navigate 
with additional caution while transiting the channel 

Date of activity:   26 September 2024 

Time of activity:  

Location of activity: Sadgroves Creek Channel 

Assets/ Vessels 
involved 

F4 Port Hand Navigation Buoy 

Description of Activity: F4 Port Hand Navigation Buoy has been reported damage (see below) and 
spare parts are not expected to arrive until late October 

Conducted by: Darwin Port 

Communication :  Radio VHF Ch 16 and Ch 10 

                              Mobile  Sam Christiansen – Asset & Maintenance Specialist – (08) 89190884 

Additional information  

Cancel this notice  on:   To be advised 

 

 

Capt. Anil Chadha 

Regional Harbourmaster – Darwin  
 

 

To Port Users Location Sadgroves Creek Channel 

Date of issue 26 September 2024 Ref number Local NtM 2024 - 084 



      

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


